
 

 

January 15, 2019 

 

SENT VIA EMAIL- dtorres@globalpremiersoccer.com 
   
Dante Piñeiro Torres  
Global Premier Soccer  
 
Re: Hosting Approval – GPS Memorial Day Tournament (May 24-27, 2019)  
    
Please accept this letter as approval of your application to host GPS Memorial Day Tournament (May 24-27, 2019) in 
Lancaster, MA. Per article 10 of the FIFA Regulations Governing International Matches, U.S. Soccer has no objection to 
this event taking place. 
  
Foreign Team    Age  Gender   Country    
CS Saint Laurent    U14  Female    Canada  
 
 
When the foreign teams are confirmed please submit to U.S. Soccer prior to the tournament via e-mail to (hosting-
travel@ussoccer.org).  The foreign team(s) invited should supply you with a copy of an approval from their Member 
Association to travel. 
  
 
Best wishes on a successful event.  

 
Adrian Garibay 
Director of Competitions 
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